
Event Date and Time Who is it for? Location

Tuesday 8th October 
6.00pm - 7.30pm

WEX Celebration
Evening

Year 11 Main Hall

Thursday 21st November
3.45pm - 6.45pm

Year 11 Parents
Evening

Year 11 Parents Main Hall

Wednesday 27th November
5.00pm - 7.00pm

Careers Fair
Year 9, 10 & 11

Students & Parents
Main Hall

Thursday 5th December
3.45pm - 6.45pm

Year 10 Parents
Evening

Year 10 Parents Main Hall

Tuesday 10th December
3.45pm - 6.45pm

Year 7 Parents
Evening

Year 7 Parents Main Hall

Monday 23rd December -
Friday 3rd January

Christmas Holidays Whole School

Monday 6th January 2025 PD Day Whole School

N O T  R E C E I V I N G  S C H O O L  E M A I L S ?

B B S  F A M I L Y  W E E K L Y
B U L L E T I N

 Family Weekly Newsletter for the Autumn Term
W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

W E E K  B E G I N N I N G
7 T H  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 4

A U T U M N
T E R M  

P L E A S E  M A R K  T H E  E M A I L S  A S  N O T  J U N K ,  A F T E R  D O I N G  T H I S  A  F E W  T I M E S  I T
S H O U L D  R E M E M B E R  T H E  S E T T I N G S  A N D  N O T  P U T  T H E  E M A I L S  I N T O  T H E  J U N K

F O L D E R ' .



 A special mention goes to our Year 11 students, who were exemplary in their participation.
Whether it was in their history exam preparation, on the geography field trip to Salford Quays or
rock climbing for their PE GCSE course, they demonstrated excellent behaviour, enthusiasm, and
teamwork. On Wednesday we hosted our Open Evening for prospective Year 6 students, and it
was a resounding success. It was a pleasure to welcome so many families to our school, and the
feedback we received from visitors was incredibly positive. Our students both past and present
played a vital role in the success of the evening. They hosted visitors, assisted departments with
various activities, and contributed to some excellent performances, showcasing the best of what
our school has to offer. Their commitment, enthusiasm, and professionalism were on full display,
and we could not have been more pleased or proud of their efforts. One parent perfectly
summed up the evening, commenting that our students were "confident and a credit to their
school."  This is high praise and something we are immensely proud of.

M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  P R I N C I P A L

Mrs C Bedford, Principal

Dear Families,

This week has been a wonderful week at Burton
Borough School, with numerous highlights to
celebrate. Our Excellent EEL Day was a huge success,
and the feedback from visitors was overwhelmingly
positive. Many of them commented on the superb
manners and conduct displayed by our students
throughout the day, which made us all immensely
proud. All students were fully engaged in their learning
activities, working hard to develop essential
employment and teamwork skills.

Thank you to everyone involved for making the
evening such a wonderful success and for representing
our school so well.



T O W E R  B U I L D I N G  Y E A R  7

EEL DAY
Challenges 



Y E A R  8  S T E M

Students Energy Island
YR 8 Stem work

Dance moves on EEL Day



A  P U Z Z L I N G  D A Y  F O R  S O M E  O F  O U R  S T U D E N T S

Some students had a
puzzling time, but this

was the result.



E E L  D A Y  T A S K S

E E L  d a y  w a s  a  g r e a t  s u c c e s s .  H e r e
i s  a n  e x a m p l e  o f  a  r o b u s t ,

p r a c t i c a l ,  b u d g e t  f r i e n d l y  b a c k
p a c k  d e s i g n  a n d  i t s  c o n s t r u c t i o n

b y  s t u d e n t s .



Y E A R  9  E N T E R P R I S E  A C T I V I T I E S

Modern foreign
languages enterprise

activities

GCSE PE
CLIMBING WALL ACTIVITY

Year 9 EEL Day 



Y E A R  1 0  S P O T L I G H T  O N  S P O R T

Zea Adams (year 10) – From Pony Club
to Horse of the Year Show 2024

I started horse riding when I was 3 years
old because my mum has ridden all her
life. It was my mums dream for her to go to
the Horse of the Year Show, and mine too.
The Horse of the Year Show 2024 is being
held in Birmingham at the NEC between
9th – 13th October 2024 and showcases
Showjumping to Scurry Racing and is
known as the Arena of Dreams. I qualified
in May 2024 at the first qualifier of the
year, I really felt the pressure!! The top 4
riders qualified out of 150 riders, I
competed against them all and came out
successful. I then went to the Royal
International Horse Show at Hickstead in
August. I was incredibly nervous as this was
my first time in this famous arena, and also
Buster’s, my horse. Looking back on it now
it was all a blur to me as my adrenaline
kicked in as we rode round the show
jumps, but my mum bought the beautiful
professional photographs of me to keep
as a memory.
I can not wait to ride at the NEC later this
month and represent Burton Borough on a
national stage. Its sure to be an
experience of a lifetime!!

The Year 10 team are incredibly proud of
Zea’s achievements and we cant wait to
see how she does in this prestigious
competition – GO ZEA and BUSTER!!



Congraturlations Year 7 on your positive notes

Poetry

DT



Y E A R  7  E E L  D A Y  C R O C O D I L E  R I V E R



E E L  D A Y

Year 8 students had a visitor from T&W Council
Highways and Projects Department, who

challenged them to build a flood defence to
save their Jelly Baby family  from the custard

floods.

Enterprise - Year 9
competing to host
the Olympic games



C A R E E R S

M e e t  Y o u r  A r m y  |  S c h o l a r s h i p s ,  T r a i n i n g ,  a n d
M o r e :  Y o u r  F u t u r e  w i t h  t h e  B r i t i s h  A r m y

( m o d . u k )

T h e r e  w i l l  b e  t h r e e  t w i l i g h t  t a s t e r s  t h a t  Y e a r  1 1  s t u d e n t s  c a n  b o o k  t o
a t t e n d .  B o o k i n g s  s h o u l d  o p e n  o n  t h e  w e b s i t e  n e x t  w e e k :
1 6 t h  O c t o b e r
2 0 t h  N o v e m b e r
2 9 t h  J a n u a r y
T h e  t a s t e r s  w i l l  r u n  f r o m  5 . 0 0 p m  –  6 . 0 0 p m .
O u r  f i r s t  o p e n  e v e n t  w i l l  a l s o  s h o r t l y  b e  t a k i n g  p l a c e  a t  b o t h  t h e  H a y b r i d g e
R o a d  c a m p u s  a n d  t h e  S t a t i o n  Q u a r t e r  c a m p u s  o n  W e d n e s d a y  9 t h  O c t o b e r
5 . 0 0 p m  –  7 . 3 0 p m .

There has been a lot in the press recently regarding student debt and the rising cost of university tuition
fees. There is a great article on the BBC website which breaks down this information and looks at the cost of

university versus the increased earning potential of graduates. We thought this may be interesting for
families with older children or those planning ahead for University.

Its can be found at the following link 
How much does uni cost in the UK and will I earn more if I go? - BBC News

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=bbc.co.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYmJjLmNvLnVrL25ld3MvZWR1Y2F0aW9uLTYyMjM3MTcwP3V0bV9zb3VyY2U9UHVibGljYXRlJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX2NvbnRlbnQ9Li4uJnV0bV9jYW1wYWlnbj0yM3JkK1NlcHQrMjAyNA==&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjgxYzlk&t=cGNCdTR1WWFGNTlqWWY5WFloWm9oQytmd0s1bjI5WjhzOEFWenJHTHd3VT0=&h=bce0bf2a036b4b08a57cd0aa370999c9&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVYlIoJVd0MkTSJm-wUdwEy-xJqZSIJ2trYY8hBu_Kx8vg


CAREERS



CAREERS



In honour of National Poetry day 2024, the

English department invites you to write your

very own poem on the theme of  Counting as

you reflect on what really counts to you

Each entry gets 5 motivated points with

an additional prize for the winner!

Bring all your brilliant entries to Miss Carnegie in

C15 or drop them off in the box in the library.

The deadline is Friday 4ᵗʰ October.

C O M P E T I T I O N  T I M E !

Years 7,8 and 9!
Competition time!

Good luck! 

A F T E R  T H E  H A L F  T E R M  B R E A K ,  S H R E W S B U R Y  S C H O O L  I S
H O S T I N G  A N  E V E N T  

 
O N  T U E S D A Y  5 T H  N O V E M B E R ,  F O R  A N Y O N E  I N T E R E S T E D  I N

W O R K I N G  I N  T H E  S P O R T S  I N D U S T R Y ,  W E  H A V E  A  F A N T A S T I C
P A N E L  O F  G U E S T S  W H O  W I L L  B E  A B L E  T O  O F F E R  S O M E

P O I N T E R S :  
 

H T T P S : / / W W W . T I C K E T S O U R C E . C O . U K / S H R E W S B U R Y S C H O O L /
T A L K I N G - S P O R T - E V E N I N G / E - Z V G Z D K  



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Vocal Group
All years

3.15 - 4.15pm
MU3

Show Rehearsals
All Years

3.15 - 4.30pm
 New  Hall

Junior Band
KS3 Woodwind

and Brass
3.30pm - 4.30pm

MU3

Drama Club
All Years

3.15 - 4.15pm
MU3

Concert band
Invite only

4.30 - 5.30pm
MU3

Year
Group

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

7 Football Netball
Badminton

Dance 
Rugby Dodgeball

8 Football Netball
Badminton

Dance 
Rugby Dodgeball

9
Netball
Rugby

Badminton
Dance 

Football
Elite Dance

invite only

Dodgeball

10
Netball
Rugby

Badminton
Dance 

Football
Elite Dance

invite only
Dodgeball

11
Netball
Rugby

Badminton
Dance 

Football
Elite Dance

invite only

Dodgeball
CNAT/GCSE

INTERVENTION

E X T R A  C U R R I C U L A R

P E R F O R M I N G  A R T S  B B S  M U S I C ,  D R A M A  C L U B S  A N D  B A N D

S P O R T S



E X T R A  C U R R I C U L A R  C O N T . . .  

A F T E R  S C H O O L  R E V I S I O N

S C H O O L  M U S I C A L  A U D I T I O N S





On Tuesday afternoons we are hosting a study café
whereby students can visit us, use our equipment which

includes laptops, stationary, paper and craft materials to
get their homework done whilst trying to create a better

narrative around homework with our young people. 

By providing music, tasty food, cakes, baked goods, snack
and hot or cold drinks, we hope to create a space young
people wish to come into after school, whether they are
completing school work or not. However, we hope that a
study afternoon can encourage young people to come
with friends and family to be in a neutral space that they

may not have access to at home and complete
homework so they don’t have to take it home with them. 



TAARC

The Orbit, Wellington, TF1 1BY
6.30pm start with nibbles.
Register

Nigerian Independence Day 

Doors open at 6pm. Register 

Celebrating African Culture and Art

RandleyCommunity Centre,TF3 2LH.

3pm start. Register 

Sat
5/10

Sat
12/10

Sat
26/10

Sat
19/10

Celebrating the Wealth of Africa
Dance, music, poetry, food and more…
Charlton School – Apply Drive, TF1 3FA

Celebrating BHM at Ironbridge Gorge Museum
for Young People

reclaiming narratives, arts, health & wellbeing and other 
opportunities

This is a special event by invite only. Please contact 
robert.wilson@telford.gov.uk or 

andrea.nelson@ironbridge.org.uk for additional information

Showing of Black Panther

Bringing Communities together in partnership

mailto:robert.wilson@telford.gov.uk
mailto:robert.wilson@telford.gov.uk
mailto:robert.wilson@telford.gov.uk
mailto:andrea.nelson@ironbridge.org.uk
mailto:andrea.nelson@ironbridge.org.uk




A FREE COURSE FOR ADULTS


